GREET PRIMARY SCHOOL (N.C.)

Head Teacher: Mrs P.M. Smart

Dear Debbie Morrison,

The children and staff at Greet are delighted to make a donation of food to the Ladywood
Foodbank. The children in Year 4 at Greet have worked very hard to produce a fantastic
assembly on ‘Harvests Around the World'. It seemed fitting to use this opportunity to send
out a positive message to the children about the importance of helping those in need. We
chose to donate food to the Ladywood Foodbank for 2 main reasons:

1) We understand the food which we donate which be distributed to those in need
regardless of age, religious belief or ethnicity.

2) The food will be donated in local communities which are some of the most deprived in
the country.

We hope that by donating this food, we will not only help the recipients of the food, but
also raise awareness of the importance of helping others.

We thank the Ladywood Foodbank for accepting our donation and for visiting our school.
We hope you enjoyed our assembly and know the donation will be gratefully received.

Mr Haydon (Year 4 Teacher)
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